
Tuesday, July-04-17 
 
County of St Paul 
5015-49 Ave 
St Paul Alberta, T0A 3A4 
 
Regarding:  Ongoing concerns with Garbage Bins in Harbor Park Lac Santé 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
My husband and I would like to be put on the agenda as delegates so that we may be able to again 
speak to the ongoing issue inappropriate garbage disposal, increased congestion of traffic throughout 
the summer and increasing concerns with wildlife seen in the area because of improper disposal of 
garbage. Also, the condition of the road in the area of the bins if often poor with broken glass and sharp 
objects that take a toll on local vehicle tires. 
 
We are writing counsel on the ongoing issue of Garbage bins located in Harbour Park Lac Santé.  We are 
again requesting the relocation of two of the four bins currently located in Harbour Park.  We would like 
to see two of the bins relocated to the La Breq’s side.  There is an area about the mid-point of the 
between the three subdivisions using the bins.  The area is level and is access friendly for the garbage 
truck to maneuver and empty the bins.  It is also mid-point allowing for easy disposal of waste for all 
residents in the three subdivisions. 

• Relocating bins will reduce traffic in the current area; reduce the amount of garbage in the area 
and in turn the amount of wildlife currently seen in that area because of overflowing garbage 
bins.   

• It should also encourage good stewardship in that residents of the French quarter and the La 
Breq subdivisions will have a vested interest in keeping their area orderly and clean 

• With the increase development seen over the last three years within the three subdivisions it 
not only makes sense to relocate bins at this time it is necessary. 
 

We would suggest another option could be the relocation of two of the garbage bins seasonally from 
June 1 to October1.  Once the bins are moved it is likely residence will like the convenience of bins closer 
to their homes.   
Finally in the event the County decides not to relocate two of the garbage bins we request that the 
County place two camera’s at the current bins location for the purpose of videotaping violators who are 
improperly disposing of garbage and issue warnings and then fines to repeat offenders. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Mr. and Mrs. Lindballe 
 


